
COVID-19 

Financial difficulties? 

Suffering from loss of income due to Covid-19? 

The Karen Napier Charitable Trust has donated funds to support Cromarty 
residents who have lost income during Covid-19. The Cromarty Care Project 

are overseeing distribution of these funds. 

Who can apply? 

Residents of the Cromarty Community Council area (see map) 

What support is available? 

A financial support voucher which can be used in Cromarty Stores for 
essentials such as food, cleaning materials and baby essentials including 

nappies etc 

This voucher cannot be used for alcohol, tobacco, pet food or lottery 

How to apply 

Email for an application form info@cromartycareproject.co.uk 

or phone Dr Helen Charley 07889181529 between 11am - 2pm 
One application per household 

This project is in its infancy. At present we don’t know how often this voucher 
will be paid. Please be patient whilst we work out this; but get your application 

in quickly so we can work out the level of need. 
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